Clark County has received a request to nominate a parcel of Bureau of Land Management (BLM)
property for privatization.

The parcel is identified with Assessor Parcel Number 176-19-201-024 and includes approximately 15.31
acres. PLEASE SEE ATTACHED MAP FOR VISUAL REPRESENTATION OF THE PARCEL.

This notification is being sent to determine if this parcel is needed for public purpose use. If your
Department/Agency needs either parcel for public purposes, please notify the Clearinghouse by the
DEADLINE DATE OF NOVEMBER 8, 2012 AT 5:00 P.M.

PLEASE BE AWARE, if you reserve a parcel of BLM land, your Department/Agency will have a maximum
of five years to secure a Recreation and Public Purposes Lease or a Right-of-Way from the BLM for your
intended public use of the parcel.
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